THE RECORD OF THE PROCEEDINGS OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OAK HILL CEMETERY ASSOCIATION CHETOPA, KANSAS

August 15, 2017

The Oak Hill Cemetery Association Board of Directors met after the adjournment of the regular city council meeting on Tuesday, August 15, 2017.

PRESIDING: Board President Terry Robison.

PRESENT: Board Members/Gary W. Bryant, Geraldine Castle, Carthen Nash and Linda Seaman. Betsy Koontz and Juanita Kepner were not present.

ALSO PRESENT: Clerk/Toni A. Crumrine, Police Chief Scott Feagan, Attorney Shane Adamson and Patty Wilkinson.

The meeting was called to order by Board President Robison.

Motion by Castle, second by Nash to approve the Minutes from the April 4, 2017 meeting. Motion carried.

Consideration of a sign noting the cemetery rules was presented and it was also discussed that the signs off the highway need replaced or painted. It was requested to get bids on a sign from Wright Signs or Vital Signs. Karen Poor has complained about flowers being removed that were wired to the headstone. The mowing contract is up this year and it was requested to contact Bill Moses on whether he wants to renew the mowing contract with Oak Hill.

Motion by Castle, second by Nash to adjourn. Motion carried.

	President of the Board	
Secretary/Treasurer		